
‘Financial Supervision Commission was informed by the competent authority of 

Republic of Ireland (Central Bank of Ireland) that the portfolio transfer from Aviva 

Life & Pensions Ireland Limited to Aviva Life & Pensions UK Limited was finalized. 

The transfer was effected on 1 January 2015.’          

  


